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January 8, 2024 

 

 

Dear 

 

On November 30, 2023, the Manhasset Union Free School District (“District”) received your 
twenty-first Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) request “For the 2023 secure exam for 

placement in advanced math in grade 6, please provide a list of all students and their score on the 

exam. You may black out student names to protect privacy.”  Your request is granted.  

 

All 12 students who achieved the 97th percentile on the age-based QN composite score were 

invited to take the secure exam. 

 

Please be advised that you have 30 days from receipt of this letter to appeal to:  

 

Superintendent of Schools,  

District FOIL Appeals Officer 

200 Memorial Place 

Manhasset, NY 11030 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact my office by calling 516-267-7724 or emailing 

Nicole_Rosenberg@manhassetschools.org. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Nicole M. Rosenberg 
 

Nicole M. Rosenberg 

District Clerk 
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